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S2 ASSEMBLY



School Prayer 
Jesus, as a child you grew in learning and wisdom. 

Bless Saint Ninian’s High School, 

a community of faith and love 

where young people learn, 

work and grow together. 

Help us to make our school a place 

where teachers are valued for their dedication;

where pupils are encouraged 

to develop their talents 

and where all 

staff, young people pupils and parents -

work together 

in trust and friendship.

Live among us now and forever.

Amen



FAITH MATTERS



Morning Mass

Mass will be offered up on 

• Tuesday 

• Thursday 

• Friday

Mornings at 8.25am. 

Family members are also 

welcome! 



Eucharistic Adoration

12:20-1:00 every Friday in the Oratory
All pupils are encouraged to give 10 minutes each week –

there will be a pupil rota for each week’s Adoration - please 
speak to your Year Head, Mr Bradshaw or the Head 

Teacher  to confirm your attendance.

"The best, the surest and the most effective 
way of establishing everlasting peace on the 
face of the earth is through the great power of 
Perpetual Adoration of the Blessed 
Sacrament." 
Blessed John Paul II



Venerable Margaret Sinclair Novena

There is a Novena in the Oratory every 
Monday at 12.40pm asking for the 
intercession of the Venerable Margaret 
Sinclair.  

Our main intention will be for members of 
our school community – including family 
and friends – who are ill. 

We hope that parents, families and friends 
will be able to join us for this Novena. 

We would also invite anyone who cannot 
manage to our Oratory at this time to join 
with us in prayer.
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The Rosary

Join us to pray The Rosary every 
Friday in the Oratory, 12.25 – 1pm. 

The Rosary is a prayer we can all say 
together with Mary, the Mother of 
God, who always grants our request. 

“The Rosary is my 
favourite prayer.”
“Pray, pray much. Say 
the Rosary everyday”

Pope John Paul II
(1978-2005)
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All pupils S1-S6 are welcome 

to come along!

Oratory every Thursday at 

3.40PM 

Worship Group 



CELEBRATING SUCCESS



Bake Sales

• Well done and thank you to the following pupils who have 
arranged and carried out bake sales in the last few weeks:

The Brother’s Trust

Matthew George
Sam George
Megan Gordon
Matthew Goldie

Souhrudam

Mary Treesa Biju
Marwa Sattar
Hafsah Malik
Maryam Mohammed
Ansa Dean
Talbiyah Baig
Hafsah Younis



HEALTH & WELLBEING



• Connect

• Be active

• Take notice

• Keep 

learning

• Give

Five Ways to Wellbeing



Have a look at all our extra-

curricular sports clubs ….



S2
Thursday  Lunchtimes

Starting the 13th September 
Lab 7—12:25

See Mr. Young, Mr. Wiggins 
or Miss Gillespie if you have 

any questions!





Health and Wellbeing

Our new Health and Wellbeing Walls using the images below are on display both 

in the Physical Education department and in the main school.

Pupils are encouraged to find time to read these and gain some useful hints and 

tips on how to improve their mental wellbeing.



UPCOMING EVENTS



Miss O’Donnell, Miss Higgins and Mr Robson 

would like to invite you along to St. Ninian’s High 

School Junior Film Club!

Starting on
Wednesday 12th

September at 
2.45pm

Sign up on 
sheet outside 

English Room 6
English Room 6



Mandarin Club! 

Come along next Thursday and take your first steps in learning 

Mandarin! 













Consent for Photography

• Letters should have been returned last week

• If you have not done so, they must be 
returned tomorrow

• See me if you have lost your letter



Registering – Period 1

• Pupils should be in class by the time the 
second bells sounds (8.45am)

• Teachers will complete their registers by 9am.

• If you arrive to school after 9am you must sign 
in at the office.



Registering – Period 2 - 7

• Pupils should arrive to class, and be prepared 
to work, on time.

• Period 5 - Pupils should be in class by the time 
the second lunch bell goes (at 1pm). If you 
arrive after this you will be marked late.

• It is your responsibility to arrive to class on 
time and be ready to work.



Appointments

• If you have an appointment out of school you 
should get a note signed by your Pastoral 
Teacher.

• You must use this note to sign out at the 
office.

• If you are returning to school after an 
appointment you must sign in at the school 
office before going to class. This is always the 
case.



Corridor Conduct

• Take care for your own safety and that of other people

• Keep to the left and in a single file when the corridor is busy.

• Do not run inside the building

• When moving between classes, go quickly and quietly

• When moving around the school, follow the directions given by teachers

• Remember that these procedures are meant to make our school a 
pleasant, safe and happy place for pupils, staff and visitors.
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Homework Diaries available from 
the school office

Cost £3


